Ms. Courtney Avery, Administrator

lllinois Health Facilities and Services Review Board
525 West Jefferson Street 2nd Floor

Springfield, IL 62761

Dear Ms. Avery,

As Second Ward Alderman and a member of the Park Ridge community that relies
on the services of Advocate Lutheran General, this surgery modernization project
is the kind of service that our community has come to expect from Advocate
Lutheran General. Our residents don’t have to leave their backyard to get
exceptional care. This project ensures this for our future.

Advocate Lutheran General is a constant partner on several initiatives to support
the community we serve. The collaboration between Advocate Lutheran General
and Park Ridge Public Safety Department s a critical component to protecting our
residents. Additionally, Advocate Lutheran General is always a visible presence at
our community events. Park Ridge residents have come to rely on Advocate

Lutheran General’'s commitment to modernization and providing a high level of
care.

I encourage the lllinois Health Facilities and Services review board to approve
Advocate Lutheran General’s Surgery modernization project.

Sincerely,
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Maureen Hartwig

Second Ward Alderman, City of Park Ridge



